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 IMMEDIATE PROGRAM 
  VENUE              SPEAKER / TOPIC CHAIRPERSON 

 This week:  Wednesday 15 July 2015 6pm for 6.30pm start  
Mulgrave Country Club  Social Night (trivia at 7.30 if individual members wish to participate) NA 

  Next week: Wednesday 22 July 2015 6pm for 6.30pm start 
LOC    Brad Potter, Salvation Army Mara 

 

 IMPORTANT ADDRESSES & CLUB INFORMATION 
 
Club Postal Address: P.O. BOX 295 GLEN WAVERLEY 3150 
Web Address: http://mountwaverleyrotary.org/  
FACEBOOK ADDRESS: http://www.facebook.com/mountwaverleyrotary 
 
Bulletin Copy Deadline: 5.00 PM. Sunday to Glen Watkins. 
 
Other Important Addresses: 
1. Oakleigh Market shifts are 6am-10.30am and 9.30am till 1pm. The address is Corner Atherton Rd and Hanover 
Sts Oakleigh. 
2. Mount Waverley Market shifts are 7-11.00 shift 1 (x 2 pax) then 11-2pm shift 2 (x 1 pax). The address is Hamilton 
Place Shopping Centre, Stephensons Road Mount Waverley. 
3. Leighoak Club (LOC) is located at 1555 Dandenong Road Oakleigh. 
4. Mulgrave Country Club is located at Corner of Wellington & Jells Roads Wheelers Hill. 

 
 
 
 

 

         ATTENTION ALL MEMBERS 
PLEASE CONFIRM YOUR MEETING ATTENDANCE EACH WEEK TO KEITH KENDRICK ON 0437940617. 
ADVICES OF LEAVE DATES WOULD ALSO BE APPRECIATED.  
 
OUR FOOD DONATION BIN FOR MONASH WAVERLEY COMMUNITY INFORMATION & SUPPORT (MWCIS) 
IS AN IMPORTANT LOCAL COMMUNITY PROJECT FOR THE CLUB. PLEASE BRING TO ROTARY 
MEETINGS A SMALL DONATION OF NON PERISHABLE FOOD FOR THE DONATION BIN WHICH IS 
LOCATED IN THE FRONT CORNER OF THE MEETING ROOM. 
 
CALENDAR OF UPCOMING CLUB/ROTARY EVENTS IS IN THIS BULLETIN. ROTARIANS PLEASE CHECK 
FOR YOUR MARKET/ROTARY PROJECT COMMITMENTS ON THIS PAGE AND MARK YOUR DIARIES 
ACCORDINGLY. 

http://mountwaverleyrotary.org/
http://www.facebook.com/mountwaverleyrotary
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                            PHOTOS FROM LAST WEEK 

   
Graham and Terry    Paul & Malcolm F     Sergeant Geoff proposing a toast 

   
Chairman Beth               Charlie and Beth                          Acting Pres Keith 

                   CONGRATULATIONS & CELEBRATIONS 
15 July – 21 July: 
Congratulations to Michael and Megan Gidley on the birth of their second child, Patrick – a very healthy 3 kg.  
Congratulations to Malcolm Freeman on the 3rd anniversary of joining Rotary. Happy Birthday to Keith Kendrick on 
16th. 
 

                                      MEMBERS ANNOUNCEMENTS  
YOUTH SERVICES - RYLA 
Attached are a couple of photos from the RYLA camp that concluded yesterday at the YMCA camp Lake Dewar, 
Myrniong. Terry Roach and I attended the final day and we both were very much caught up in the hype and passion 
that the RLYA course evokes with the young people that participated. I have heard so many positive words spoken 
about RYLA and yesterday's visit just confirmed these words that RYLA is a very special leadership course run by 
Rotary and is truly worth of being at the forefront of our Rotary Youth Program.  
Our Club sponsored two participants, a current student from Avila College and a mature age student from Rowville. 
Both girls will be asked to come along to one of our weekly meetings and give a 5 minute talk on their RYLA 
experience. Presentations were made to all participants by our DG David Tolstrup. 
Geoff Logie-Smith   

 

President Report for 15 July 
President Sean is holidaying in sunny Thailand for the next 2 weeks. Acting President Keith 
Kendrick reports as follows: 
Our first meeting of the new year went very smooth as was normal. Geoff Taylor spoke about 
the need to raise money to ship a container overseas. Charlie Keidge spoke about his growing 
up in Qld. and the many varied jobs he did while there. He spoke about meeting up in 
Melbourne with a Qld. girl friend he dated 46 years before, and has since reunited with 
Beth here in Melbourne where Beth and Charlie are now both hard working Rotarians. Our 
very busy and now tired from lack of sleep member Michael Gidley, is now the proud father of  

a son born 2 weeks ago, a brother for Megan and Michaels first born. Well done Megan. Next week is a social night 
at the Mulgrave Country Club 6.00 for 6.30 every one is welcome but please let me know if you are coming as 
we have to give them numbers. Hope you all keep warm this coming cold week - Acting President Keith.  
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              CALENDAR/PROGRAM 
If you are aware that the nominated chairperson will not be available please let the bulletin editor know asap. For 
addresses - please refer page 1 of this bulletin 
 LEGEND:    black Club Market         xxxx Club Meeting         xxxx Rotary/Club Project 
 Date    Venue                    Time                  Event (or Topic)            Chairperson 
17 July  Pinewood Coles  9.30am-10am  MWCIS Coles Food Pickup                        Don 
19 July   Oakleigh 6am-1pm Oakleigh Market John Lucas/Lyn  
22 July   LOC   6pm-8pm        Brad Potter, Salvation Army        Mara 
24 July  Pinewood Coles  9.30am-10am  MWCIS Coles Food Pickup   Paul 
26 July   Oakleigh 6am-1pm Oakleigh Market Michelle H/Paul  
29 July   LOC   6pm-8pm        Jacqui Chaplin – Mind Health        Don 


